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November	28th,	2018	

RE:	Sanitary	Sewer	Project	Approved	by	Whitley	RSD	Board	of	Trustees	

Dear	Property	Owner:	

You	are	receiving	this	letter	as	a	property	owner	in	the	Stable	Acres	project	area.		This	letter	is	to	update	
you	on	the	Whitley	RSD	Board	meeting	that	was	held	on	Tuesday,	November	20th	2018	regarding	proposed	
sanitary	sewer	project	areas	in	Whitley	County.	It	is	the	goal	of	the	Board	of	Trustees	(Board)	of	the	
Whitley	RSD	to	consider	cost	feasibility,	resident	survey	results	and	environmental	status,	when	deciding	
how	to	address	particular	areas.			The	Board	of	Trustees	voted	5	to	2		to	proceed	with	the	sanitary	sewer	
project	for	Stable	Acres.		

The	next	step	is	to	move	forward	with	engineering	design	work.			We	are	currently	sending	out	requests	for	
bids	to	engineering	firms.		The	Board	will	vote	to	select	a	firm	at	the	December	or	January	board	meeting.	
We	will	send	additional	updates	as	the	process	moves	along.	You	can	also	follow	along	at	our	website	
www.WhitleyRSD.com	and	sign	up	for	email	updates	as	well.	If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	this	
matter	feel	free	to	e-mail	me	directly	at	lana@bcs-management.com	or	the	Whitley	RSD	general	email	
account	at	SewerDistrict@whitleygov.com.	We	look	forward	to	meeting	with	you	again.	

Sincerely,	

	
	
Lana	Beregszazi,	BCS	Management,	Inc.	
Whitley	County	Regional	Water	and	Sewer	District	
	
	
cc:		 Whitley	County	Regional	Water	&	Sewer	District	Board	of	Trustees	
	 Whitley	County	Department	of	Health,	Attn:	Scott	Wagner	
	 The	Board	of	Commissioners	of	Whitley	County	
	 Thomas	Nitza,	Walden	Environmental	Engineering	


